
Christmas Message
by Councilman Kim Slater

It’s a privilege to live in this great community of Marriott-
Slaterville. Most all the people I talk to feel this is a
special place, and I agree. We are minutes away from big
city amenities, yet, for the most part, we are somewhat
sheltered from city life. We have a local city organization
that really cares about its citizens and works hard to
maintain the atmosphere that makes us great.

My wish to all of us is that we might continue to be good
neighbors and assist others where we can. Let us be caring
people with a certain amount of pride in our community.
May we keep our homes, yards, buildings, fences, and
farms nice and attractive.

On behalf of all of us in the city organization who work to
make this city great, I wish each of you a Merry Christmas
and a happy, healthy, and prosperous New Year.

Community Resources
Visit www.marriott-slaterville.org to find resources and
information about your community. The City History link
will take you to the digital library at Weber State
University where our entire City History is archived along
with oral histories from longtime residents. Emergency
Management resources help you plan with your family in
the event of a disaster. Links to presentations and other
documents provide valuable information about
organization, planning, transportation, and projects.

Breakfast with Santa
Santa Clause will be visiting Marriott-Slaterville City on
Saturday, December 10, 2016, from 9:00 – 11:00 AM at
the Senior Center, 1570 West 400 North. Come enjoy
breakfast with Santa. Bring a camera! The cost is $3.00 for
adults, and $2.00 for children 12 and under. Please RSVP
by calling the City Office at 801-627-1919.

Winter Weather and Snowplowing
No parking on roads during and after snowstorms in order
for the snow plows to operate. Weber County plows the
most traveled roads first. Subdivisions and lesser traveled
roads will be plowed last. Residents and businesses with

sidewalks are responsible to remove the snow from the
sidewalk within 24-hours after a snowstorm.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2016 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Old/new business, if any
3. Adjourn.

(Meeting may be cancelled)
This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2016 – 6:30 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Monthly financial report.
3. Business Licenses (if any).
4. Public Hearing on proposed Jeremiah West

Community Reinvestment Project Area Plan.
5. Presentation of the Annual Independent Audit.
6. 2017 Meeting Schedule.
7. Presentation of Annual Awards.
8. Adjourn meeting until January 19, 2017.
9. Convene Christmas Party.

This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.

Local Updates
• Recycling. Marriott-Slaterville residents recycle.

December 5th and 19th are recycling weeks.
• 2-1-1 Get Answers. Dial 2-1-1 for free service

information for people across Utah. Available 24
hours, or visit: www.211ut.org.

2nd Annual Craft Fair/Bake Sale/Clinic
Saturday, December10, 2016

 Craft Fair/Bake Sale from 10 a.m.– 4 p.m.
Vaccine Clinic from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Millcreek Animal Hospital
1920 West 250 North # 19, MSC, Utah 84404

Proceeds to benefit the Black Dog Walk

Toads Fun Zone/Mulligans Golf
1690 West 400 North

Marriott-Slaterville, Utah 84404 – 801-392-4653
Best Season Discount – for Marriott-Slaterville only
With this discount coupon residents can purchase a Fun
Zone Season Pass for $29.95 each, plus tax, without
batting cages; or $34.95, plus tax, with batting cages.
This coupon is valid for 8 passes. The Driving Range 90-
day Pass is 10% off the regular price for residents.
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